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The Honorable George Crockett, Jr. \

U. S. House of Representatives

1531 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear George:

A few weeks ago, I sent you a copy of Detroit's recently

completed Superinsulation Projeci which provides for energy
conservation in existing dwellings. That project is one of

several energy conservation projects the City of Detroit has
conducted with grants from the Department of Energy through
the Energy Task Force of the Urban Consortium.

The purpose of this letter is to seek your help in
continuing, what I believe to be, the most effective program
available for seeking solutions to the energy problems of
local governments. It has come to my attention that
Congress has provided funding for the Energy Task Force for
Fiscal 1986; however, it appears the President will
recommend that these funds be deferred in Fiscal 1986.

I ask that you do everything possible to oppose a deferral
of funding for the Energy Task Force. It would be a
significant loss to the Nation ir the program is
discontinued.

Again, I want to thank you for your support of the Urban
Consortium Energy Task Force.
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COLEMAN A. YOUNG

Mayor



